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6 December 2023 

 
 
Sent via email to   

Dear , 
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION 
 
Thank you for your request for information held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC). On 
22 September 2023 you requested the following information under the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 
 

• What do you know about the proportion of journeys taken by bus, by bike, in foot and by car 
in Queenstown if you have this? 

 
QLDC response 
 
To answer your request, we consulted our Strategy and Development team and they have advised 
that we don't collect any data in this space, but we often ask how residents use various transport 
methods (daily, weekly, monthly...) but nothing on proportion of journeys taken.  
 
We do hold annual Quality of life survey to collect community’s feedback/views and the results for 
the entire district can be found here https://www.qldc.govt.nz/community/community-research  
 
We have put the most recent results for (2022) below. 
 

• How regularly do you use an alternative mode of transport to a car? 
 

 
 

https://www.qldc.govt.nz/community/community-research
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Council trusts this response answers your request. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 

 
   

 
Official Information Advisor 
 
 
 




